
 

I am making this submission to the Committee in support of the Severe Fetal Impairment Abortion 

(Amendment) Bill.  

  

In this submission I have outlined the key reasons why there urgently needs to be a change in the 

law as proposed by the Severe Fetal Impairment Abortion (Amendment) Bill.  

  

Similar legislation in England, Wales and Scotland has resulted in people with disabilities being 

unjustly and disproportionately targeted.  

  

I want children with impairments to have a chance to live. 


